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Aloha Board Members and Neighbors,

Currently, we are in conference where both House and Senate
members discuss negotiations on assigned bills. The conclusion of
the legislative session is quickly approaching with the last major
deadline called Final Decking, this Friday, here all bills must be passed
in their assigned committees before all members of the House and
Senate will vote in their respective chambers to finalize all measures.

I take pride in serving this district and remain committed to
supporting the community. Please do not hesitate to contact my
office with any questions or concerns 808-586-6520 or
replamosao@capitol.hawaii.gov; we’re here to listen and contribute
to community improvement.

Mahalo,

HR77 HD1

TBT Waipahu high school 
model un

PARK CLEAN UP  ON EARTH DAY

With the help of students from
Waipahu High School Model UN,
who shared their research on
illegal dumping during a visit to
the Capitol. Representative
Chun and I proposed House
Resolution (HR) 76 and House
Concurrent Resolution (HCR) 92
to urge the State, City and
County, and Military about the
concerning problem of illegal
dumping surrounding Waipahu. 

CARING FOR OUR ENVIRONMENT

Strongly urging the City
and County of Honolulu to
reconsider using the
Waipio Soccer Complex as
its next landfill site.



FILIPINO CAUCUS WITH THE LEGAL CLINIC

CAREGIVERS FROM VARIOUS ORGANIZATIONS in
support passage of hb 2216
(AFHA, YCHH, CHAH, APPCA)

ILWU LOCAL 1000

VICTORY FOR COMMUNITY BASED CARE SERVICES!

House Bill 1974 HD1

House Bill 2216 HD2 SD2

HCR91 HD1/HR75
Requesting the Department of Human
Services to establish a working group
to address issues relating to
reimbursements and payments to
home and community-based services
providers.

HCR94 HD2/HR78
Requesting the Department of Human
Services to conduct a study on the
feasibility of increasing the Medicaid
reimbursement payment rate for
Hawaii’s Community Care Foster
Family Homes and expanded adult
residential care homes for Medicaid
clients every ten years.

This bill reduces the minimum
number of years required from 10 to
5 years to be eligible for vested
benefit status for service retirement. 

Reducing the minimum number of
years of credited service from 10 to 5
years without any fiscal impact
would deeply help employees with
recruitment and retain their
employees.

Along with the passage of many other
community-based care services
below, HB2216, Increases the state
supplemental payment ceilings for
type I adult residential care homes,
licensed developmental disabilities
domiciliary homes, community care
foster family homes, certified adult
foster homes, and type II adult
residential care homes.

$15.5 Million awarded for community
based services!


